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Dear Parents,

Firstly can I thank you all for attending our parents' evening
aﬁpomtments last week. It was so good to have every one of our
children represented. All the meetings were extremely positive
and IIE wals ovely for us to share how well your children are doing
in school.

We have had a very busy week in school as we have been
recruiting our new teachers for September. I am very pleased to
say we have some fantastic new teachers joining our team in
September and I will introduce them to you in due course.

We are also very excited to have so far had almost 50 new children
accept their place at Elements for September. We are thrilled that

so many families have chosen us as their preferred school despite

being so new.

I am very excited to say that this week I will be visiting the factory
where our new school is being built. I will report back on progress
after my visit. The scheme is on track however for our new school
modules to begin to arrive from the 7th May. Watch this space!

Miss S Horsbrough

Executive Principal New to Year 1 Parents' Meeting
WE will be holding a meeting for all
New Parents Meeting our current parents to talk to you
We will be holding a meeting for all about what will be different in
our new children and parents this September when your children move
Thursday 2nd May at 6pm. to Year 1.

This will be held at Springwell
Leeds South Site on Middleton

There will be two time slots for this

Road, LSI0. meeting.
We are very much looking forward Both will be held on Thursday 16th
to meeting all the new members of May. One at 9am and one at 5.30pm.

our school family. his meeting will be held at Elements




Attendance
97.2%
Our Target
97%

School Text
Messaging Service

Please be aware that
if you sendatentto
the school
messaging service
we do notreceive a
notification.

Therefore if you need
to getin touch with
us regarding your
child this is not o
reliable method as
we may not be oware
you have contacted
us. Pleasering or
email instead to be
sure we get your
message.
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#schooleveryday

Sun Protection

__ Following on from this weekend's lovely
m....o sunny weather please ensure your children are
comfortable and protected from the sun by:

1. Ensuring they have a sun hat in school
2. Ensuring you have applied sun lotion at home

3. Remembering children can wear summer uniform ie. yellow
checked dresses or dark grey shorts

Please do not send sunglasses to school for your children to
wear. There is an increased risk of injury if they fall. A sun
hat with a brim or a peak is much better for shading their

eyes.

If you would like us to apply additional suncream
in school please provide this with written
consent to the school office,




Primary Places for September 2019

Do you know anyone still looking for a

= place for their child for September?

Perhaps they're not happy with the school place their
child has been offered? Please do spread the word
that we still have places available for September. We
would love to fill the last few places in time for the
new school year.
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MOUL FURTHER AND BE PART
‘ ARENTS PLEASE DO COME ALONG
TO FIND OuT MORE.

Apologies for having to cancel our first parent’'s meeting. We will
rearrange for another time as soon as possible. Thank you for your
patience.

11th May 2019



